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CAUTION: This email originated outside of our organization. Exercise caution prior to
clicking on links or opening attachments.
It appears that the State has already decided upon what they plan to do and that none of the
comments by people affected by the rate increases are even being taken into account. Elephant
Butte State Park has already told the volunteers at the Visitor Center to start telling visitors
what the increase is going to be BEFORE the meetings are even scheduled to be held. What a
waste of people's time! They might as well start familiarizing themselves with their options for
free dump sites, free dispersed camping, and solar options. Good luck, State of New Mexico!
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